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To newspapers, newsrooms,  Press release 

and financial institutions 16 June 2011 
 

 

 
New inflation-linked bond series issued in connection with capital account 

liberalisation 
 

With reference to the Central Bank of Iceland’s press release concerning capital account 

liberalisation, published today, 16 June, Government Debt Management plans to issue a new 

inflation-linked  bond series, RIKS 30 0701. Attached is a description of the terms of the bonds. 


